
 

 
 
 

You Are Invited! 
 

Please join us for a special evening of discussion, game play and light supper. 

The Louis P. Faucher Community Center of the Thompson Public Library 

Thursday 9 November 

6-8 p.m. 

 

What is the event? As a part of the ongoing public planning project related to 

the future facility to be located at 65 Main Street, we invite you to play a game 

with us! Join members of Thompson’s Boards, Committees and Commissions 

and your fellow citizens in a problem-solving card game to imagine innovative 

possibilities to bring this historic Town-owned building back into public use. 

Participants will be placed on teams, posed a challenge, and given simple tools 

to guide them in discussions about how to best envision the programming, 

site design, business and maintenance plan for the future facility. 

Who is invited? Interested residents of Thompson, as well as members of 

elected and appointed Boards, Committees, Commissions and Staff are invited 

to attend. For this workshop session, participation must be capped at 60 

players, so an R.S.V.P. is required. Please reply to planner@thompsonct.org 

by Friday 3 November if you wish to join us. Light supper will be provided, to 

keep your energy up for an evening of serious play! 

mailto:planner@thompsonct.org

